
Dear elected officials, 
 
I do not support HB 3063 and strongly urge you not to either. This bill is being proposed in haste and has 
the potential for lasting negative consequences for children and parents. 
 
Removing the option for non-medical exemptions tramples on religious rights and the rights of parents 
to make educated medical choices for their children. There is already a system in place for getting 
educated and then choosing an exemption if it's what's best for my child. 
 
We DO vaccinate but not on the proposed schedule and not all vaccines recommended. I wish to retain 
my right to choose this based on what myself and my child's board certified pediatrician have 
determined is best for her.  
 
This should not cross over into my child's right to receive public school education which we pay for 
through our taxes. 
 
As elected officials it is your duty to represent all constituents this includes parents who make different 
choices based on religious beliefs, personal beliefs and me and my child's unique health situation 
supported by our pediatrician. 
 
I am a constituent located in Washington County my zip is 97124 and I can be reached at 209-631-0359. 
 
Thank you for representing the rights of ALL constituents and making medical choices the business of 
myself, my child needs and our pediatrician. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Maria Xiong 

Beaverton School District 
ACCOUNTING ASSISTANT 
PAYROLL 
xiongma@beaverton.k12.or.us 
503-356-4513 
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